
Dear St Vincent’s Primary,

Thank you! We are so grateful for your generous donation of £405.38 to support our homelessness 
services this winter. Without contributions like this, we simply couldn’t do the work that we do. Please pass 
on our thanks to all the children, staff and parents who made this excellent fundraising total possible. 

There is never a good time to be homeless but the cold and dark winter months can be the hardest of 
all. Our clients struggle at this time of year more than any other and with the added threat of Covid-19, this 
winter is set to be the toughest yet. 

But your support will bring hope to people sleeping on the street. Our outreach teams go out late at night, 
365 days a year, to find rough sleepers and connect them to help. Once inside, our staff work with them to 
plan a route out of homelessness and support them along every step as they rebuild their lives. 

Last year, because of supporters like you, we were able to

- Help 32,800 people who were either homeless or at risk of becoming so.

-Provide a bed and support to 3,150 people every single night in London and the south of England. 

-Support people with their mental health and substance use problems, as well as provide access to 
employment and training opportunities.

-Help over 3,000 rough sleepers to safely self-isolate in hotels during the first national lockdown. We have 
since supported more than 1,000 of these into longer-term, stable housing. 

Thank you so much for helping us bring hope to those affected by homelessness. 

Wishing you a great 2021. 

Kirsty

Kirsty Purnell
Community Fundraising Coordinator
Direct line: 020 3856 6437 Mobile: 07923 216135
Kirsty.purnell@mungos.org

A huge THANK YOU from St Mungo’s
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